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Christmas Party Thursday 14th December 6.00 – 10.00pm 

Bunnings BBQ  Saturday 12th August 2023 9.00 – 4.00pm 

Arts Centre Spring Fair Saturday 9th September 2023 10.00am - 4.00pm 

Bunnings BBQ Saturday 30th September 2023 9.00 – 4.00pm 

Next General and AGM Meetings Tuesday 11th July 2023 1.00pm 

    

WORKSHOP PHONE NUMBER 0478 935 847 

 Phone Number   0478 935 847 

 
Patron Frank Future 

Executive 
President  Roger Delaney   0423 588 232 

(president@pswoodworkers.com.au) 

Vice President   Vacant  
Secretary   Jim Papworth    0401 000 439  
 (secretary@pswoodworkers.com.au)  
Treasurer   Keith Bryars      0418 884 482 
Elected Rep.1   Stewart Upton   0411 588 361 
Elected Rep 2    Charlie Kuhn     4982 2689 
Workshop Mgr.  Dave Bear   0434 267 101 
Community Liaison/Publicity Officer 
                Ines Thomas   0416 199 551 
 (coordinator@pswoodworkers.com.au) 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

Assistant Workshop Managers: 
   Geoff McClelland    0428 104 242 
   Stewart Upton         0411 588 361 
BBQ Supervisor     Ken Richards    0475 248 306 
Office Manager        Fred Harvey      0415 640 289 
Woodnews Editor  Roger Delaney   0423 588 232  
Asst Woodnews Edit. Oliver Leitch  0402 197 881 
First Aid Officer  Fred Harvey         0415 640 289 
Public Officer     Keith Bryars        0418 884 482 
Welfare Officer     Bob Grant        0407 402 253 
Schools Coordinator Allen Beard   0424 230 628 
Web Master      John Foster        0423 721 875
 (web@pswoodworkers.com.au) 
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 Gone Fishing. Dave Bear, our workshop manager is in the top end working hard – just look at this monster 
barramundi ay 95cm!  
Mind you, Dave deserves some good luck. He hit a pot hole on the way up and it tore the 
U-bolt of one of his caravan axles. It did quite a bit of damage and he needed a tow but 
with insurance and the NRMA he wasn’t too much out of pocket. 
Any chance of a fish BBQ when you get back? 
 

 

 

 

 Big Band Saw. Charlie asked for a more convenient off switch on the downstairs band saw in the interests of 
safety. George Falzon, our electrical/electronics genius came to the party, purchased 
the parts and installed it. The old switch is still there, top left and the new one is 
bottom right. The old one still works and they work a bit like a two way switch. 
Well done George! 
 

 

 

 

 

 Sunnyfield Disability Centre. Remember when we used to do kit assembly sessions at the disability centre Lifestyle 
Solutions at Taylors Beach? Well, Jo who worked there now runs the Sunnyfield Disability Centre in Nelson Bay and 
she came up to the workshop to ask us to run some sessions for her. We’re just working out the dates and times. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TID BITS FROM THE SHED 
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Jokes of the Month 
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Grandchildren 

Two old ladies, Dolly and Ruby were talking about their grandchildren. 
 
Dolly said “Each year at Christmas, I send my grandchildren a card with a very generous cheque 
inside but I never hear from them or receive a thankyou card. 
 
Ruby replies “I too, send my grandchildren a very generous cheque but I hear from them within 
a week after they receive it. In fact they each pay me a personal visit.” 
 
“Wow, how come?” remarked Dolly. “Very simple solution”, says Ruby…. “I don’t sign the 
cheques!” 
 

The Carpenter and the Professor 
 

Two old friends, a carpenter and a professor run into each other. They chit-chat a bit and they 
start to talk about work. 
Professor: “So, what are you working with nowadays?”. 
Carpenter: “I’m a carpenter. And you?” 
Professor: “I’m a professor. 
Carpenter: “In what field?” 
Professor: “Logic.” 
Carpenter: “Logic?” 
Professor: “Yeah… Let me demonstrate for you. You have an aquarium at home, don’t you?” 
Carpenter: “Yes?” 
Professor: “And since you have an aquarium it’s pretty logical that you have fishes?” 
Carpenter: “Yeah?” 
Professor: “And if you have fishes I think it’s logical that you like animals.” 
Carpenter: “Yes I do.” 
Professor: “And since you like animals it’s only logical that you like humans, right?” 
Carpenter: “I do, I do!” 
Professor: “And when we talk about humans, it’s the female kind you really like, am I right?” 
Carpenter: “Of course, hehe!” 
Professor: “And that’s logic for you. Since you had an aquarium at home it’s only logical that you 
like females.” 
Carpenter: “Ooooh! Now I see.” 
They say farewell to each other and the carpenter meets up with another friend of his. 
Carpenter: “You know, I just met an old friend. He’s a professor in logic!” 
Friend: “Logic?” 
Carpenter: “Yeah, let me demonstrate for you. Do you have an aquarium at home?” 
Friend: “No?” 
Carpenter: “What? Are you gay? 
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Editor’s Note: The Editor is away for the month of June, so there will be no June Woodnews 
unless someone puts their hand up for Assistant Editor! 


